

Transportation Memorandum

Date: June 2019

To: Parents/Guardians of Bus Students

From: Janet Wall

Re: On-line Bus Registration 2019-20

School District 8 Transportation Department is now offering on-line Student Bus Registration through the SD8 website.

Look under the 'Schools' tab and click on Bussing and Transportation or

use the following link to access the registration form:

PREPARE TO STOP

https://www.sd8.bc.ca/departments/operations/bus-registration

All Students must re-register each year for bussing for us to accommodate changing numbers on our bus routes.

Thank you for your attention to this new procedure and have great summer!

WHEN WE STOP, YOU STOP! School bus signals are just like traffic signals.

STOP